
RRRF Funding delivered by CFDCs – Trenval Assists with $2.9 Million 
 

 
 
CFDCs throughout Canada were a central part of the Regional Relief and Recovery Fund (RRRF), which 
provided liquidity support to businesses and not-for-profit organizations affected by COVID-19 that were 
unable to access other federal relief measures or require additional support from May 2020 to June 
2021. 
 
Locally, Trenval is proud to have assisted 64 businesses with $2,919,888 in funding to our catchment 
area in the Bay of Quinte impacting 168 jobs.   A range of businesses were assisted, such as retail shops, 
regulated, professional and health services, agri-business, non-profits and trade service businesses. 
 
 


